
Richards, C.J.  
 

10:26 AM (1 hour ago) 

   
 to me  

 
 

Dear Prof. Palasantzas, 
 
Congratulations you have been nominated by the second year physics students (of 
last year) as their favourite teacher for the year 2015-2016. 
 
Each year group has nominated one professor and the student delegation of the 
programme committee are holding an event where we will congratulate the teachers. 
It will be held on the 21st of February from 3-5pm in NB5114.0004. 
 
In order to do so you are invited to give a 15min talk on the theme: 'Technology 
Going Rogue'. 
 
There will be talks from the study associations and also there will also be an 
opportunity for the students to ask the nominees questions in a group panel. Then 
the students will vote for their overall physics teacher of the year. There are of course 
prizes for all nominees and afterwards there will be drinks and snacks. 
 
We hope you are available then and can prepare a short talk, and you are of course 
welcome to invite any of your colleagues or students. 
 
I will be in contact with an exact agenda for the event soon. 
 
Kind regards, 
Ceri Richards 
Student PC member  
 


